
Allen Contracting, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1178 

Oklahoma City, OK  73101
 

 

Phone 405.677.4450 / Fax 405.677.5006 / www .allen-contracting.com
An Equal Opportunity Employer

TRANSMITTAL NO. 084 
 
January 12, 2024 
 
Chase Rupe 
Construction Project Manager  
City of Oklahoma City  
420 W Main St. 7th Floor  
OKC, OK 73102  
   
        
RE:    The City of Oklahoma City   
  Project No.: PC-0559 & WC-0998  
  Sara Rd. From SW 15th and SW 29th   
  Allen Contracting Project No.:  22-021 
 

Item No. Description Note 
1 1 Allen – OKC LTR 021: AT&T Delay Day Request  

   
Submitted For:  Review and Approval         
 
Comments:            
 
Total No. of Sheets 2. If all sheets were not received, please notify us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Todd T. Steelman 
Project Coordinator 
Allen Contracting, Inc. 
 

 
CC:  Todd Cochran    (Poe) 
 Dale Hokett     (Allen) 
  

 
 

tsteelman
Todd



Allen Contracting, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1178 

Oklahoma City, OK  73101
 

 

Phone 405.677.4450 / Fax 405.677.5006 / www .allen-contracting.com
An Equal Opportunity Employer

Allen – OKC Letter: 021 

January 11, 2024      
 
Chase Rupe 
Construction Project Manager  
City of Oklahoma City       
420 W Main St. 7th Floor  
OKC, OK 73102  
          
RE:    The City of Oklahoma City   
  Project No.: PC-0559 & WC-0998  
  Sara Rd. From SW 15th and SW 29th   
  Allen Contracting Project No.:  22-021 
 
Subject:  Request for Delay Days: AT&T Fiber 2.0 
 
Mr. Rupe, 
 

Allen Contracting, Inc. (Allen) would like to request additional time be added to the 
contract due to an AT&T Fiber delay. On June 21, 2023, RFI 013 was sent requesting information 
about possible utility conflicts located on the Northeast corner of S. Sara Rd and SW 15th Street. 
At the time of the RFI response, it was deemed that the 60” RCP could not fit in the location as 
designed. Modifications were made to the design to alleviate the utility pole conflicts, however, 
there was an AT&T fiberoptic line that would need to be relocated. As of this date, the fiberoptic 
line has not been relocated so the 60” RCP can be installed.  

On December 20, 2023 we were notified that the AT&T work would be completed that 
day. The total calculated delay days are 183 calendar days. We would like to request that 30 
calendar days be added to each pay period until the full delay duration is added. If you require 
additional information, please let us know.   

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Todd T. Steelman 
Project Coordinator 
Allen Contracting, Inc. 
 
 
CC:  Todd Cochran    (Poe) 

Dale Hokett    (Allen) 

tsteelman
Todd


